
                                                       2nd October 2018 
Dear Parent, 
Y2L Mass – Friday 5th October 
Please join Miss Adam’s class as they celebrate their class mass this week.    Class masses begin at 9:15am.  All welcome 
to share in this time of blessing for our school. 
 

Welcome to our Head Girl and Boy: 
Elle said, “Thank you very much for this amazing opportunity and I will do my very best to fulfil 
it.   I am looking forward to making a difference at St Mary’s by being a role model for our 
younger children and helping my peers.” 
 
Shaun said, “Thank you for choosing us for head boy and girl.  I hope that the love in our school 
continues until the very end and I look forward to helping charities and the homeless.  I also look 
forward to spreading more love around the world and to leaving many heart-prints within our 
school.” 
  

 

School Councillors 
The children have now voted in their new class councillors.  We wish them well for a great year.  Our new team began 
their duties by representing the school at the Macmillan Coffee Morning last Friday and we are so proud of the way 
they presented themselves with dignity and respect.    Thank you children! 

 
THRASS Workshop 
Mrs Russell is leading the THRASS workshop tomorrow, Wednesday 3rd 
October.   If you want a refresher or are a new parent, please come along.  The 
workshop takes place in the school hall and starts at 6pm. 
 
 

Updating personal Details 
Please ensure that we have your most up to date mobile phone number, land line number and email address.  It is 
vital that we are able to contact you in an emergency.   It is now required that we have TWO up to date contacts.   
Please ensure that you have supplied a second contact. 

 
 

  Thought for this week  

Prayer is talking something over with God, 
rather than trying to talk God out of something. 

E.C. McKenzie  

 
 

PTA NEWS  
“We would like to extend a warm invitation to this year's PTA AGM.  It is to be held at 19.30 on Tuesday 23rd 
October in St Mary's School Hall.   All are welcome. 
 
We would also like to inform you of a couple of dates for your diary: 
School Disco                     Friday 09th November 
Parish Christmas Fair     Saturday 24th November 12.00 -15.00”  
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OCTOBER PARENT CONSULTATIONS – online BOOKING opens … 
From 4pm today, to book your appointment to see your child’s teacher, please do so via the school 
website.  Slots are for ten minutes between 3.40 and 6.10 on either Wednesday 17th or Thursday 18th 
October. Bookings close next Friday 12th October at midday.  
 
Mr Clinton has organised new usernames and passwords for the Reception parents and other new parents 
to school – these have been sent home with your child today – please check their school bag.   
 
For anyone who may have mislaid/forgotten their password please contact Mr Clinton via  
forgottenpassword@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 
 

PLEASE do not email Mrs Shepherd (via our enquiry@) about this – thank you. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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